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Parents of Westfields Infant School (Run by WISPA) 

30 November 2021 
 

Christmas Fair Plan B 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
2021 is proving to be yet another challenging year and just when things were returning to normal a new 
Covid variant crops up. As a result, it is with great disappointment that we will not be able to go ahead with 
the planned Christmas Fair due to increasing concerns and unnecessary risk the Fair would pose. We’d 
like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you for all of your support, donations and help with 
everything so far!  
 
As always, we want to make sure the children don’t miss out on the festive fun, so we are busy reworking 
our plans so that we can host a pupil only Christmas Fair on Thursday 16th December during the school day 
as per last year. 
 
We are asking the children to come into school on Thursday 16th December in a festive outfit/Christmas 
mufti and they will take part in the below activities: 
 

 Christmas Crafts  
 Lucky Dip – everyone’s a winner 
 Olaf’s Nose – help Olaf find his nose 
 ‘Name the Teddy’ – the winner takes the prize 
 Santa’s Present Drop – drop bean bags through the chimney 
 Treasure Hunt   
 Teddy Tombola – win a teddy to take home 
 Sweet tombola – everyone will come home with a tasty treat  

 

Please note that any sweets won will be taken home to enjoy. Please send your child in with a named bag 
on Thursday 16th December to take their winnings home in.  
 
The Christmas Fair is our largest fundraising event of the year and we are all disappointed it cannot run 
again this year. We hope that this adapted event will enable the children to have just as much fun and still 
raise a little for the school. We are suggesting a donation of £3.50+ per child for the day’s activities, 
however we would be grateful for any larger donations to help make up any shortfall.   
 

Please complete the form below and make your payment by Monday 13th December: 
 

https://forms.gle/tpHJkwtD63A3JpvaA 
 
Account Name: WISPA 
Account Number: 30461792 
Sort Code: 20-16-99 
Reference: FAIR and child's name 
 

We would prefer online payment but can accept cash or cheque made payable to WISPA in a named 
envelope if you do not have access to internet banking. 
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If you have booked a Santa’s Grotto slot we will be in touch as soon as possible by email. 
 
The prize raffle draw will still take place on Friday 3rd December and winners will be contacted on the 
number provided.  
 
We will need to change the date of Secret Santa as a result of the adapted Christmas Fair so it will now 
take place on Monday 13th December. Please make sure children bring a named bag to school on Monday 
13th December to bring their gifts home in.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
WISPA 
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